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Mr M. Cullinan, 
Chief Executive, 
Lancaster City Council, 
Town Hall, 
Dalton Square, 
Lancaster. 
LA1 1PJ 
 
7th November, 2012 
 

Dear Mr Cullinan, 

Flagpole on Stone Jetty 

The Town Council included a sum of money in the current year’s budget to support the provision of a 
mizzenmast flagpole to be placed on the end of Stone Jetty (now called Trafalgar Point by the City 
Council) capable of displaying Nelsons fleet signal at Trafalgar.  

This project was proposed by Councillor Dennison who informs me had spoken to City Council officers. 

I have started the process to apply for planning permission as required. Part of this process requires 
formal land owner permission to do this should planning permission be granted. I have nothing in writing 
from the City Council to grant permission for the flagpole. I am aware that the Engineers may have an 
issue and Mr McAllister has advised me to put the request formally in writing to the City Council. 

I would therefore be grateful if the City Council could consider this request at its earliest convenience. 

If permission was granted the Town Council acknowledges that it would be responsible for the cost of the 
flagpole, mounting the pole and maintenance and insurance in subsequent years. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
David Croxall 
Clerk to the Council 


